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Fall 2022 Program Review by the numbers…

27 Comprehensive Program Reviews

• 13 instructional
• 13 student services
• 1   administrative services

ü Supervisors provided feedback in a timely 
manner (improved from last year)

ü Peer Review for all organized by IPC, SSPC and 
the President’s Office

21 Annual Updates

• 9 instructional
• 9 student services
• 3 administrative services



Fall 2022 Program Review by the numbers…

34 Personnel Resource Requests
ü PBC led all-governance meeting to hear 

presentations in November (improved from last year)
ü Academic & Classified Senate submitted their 

priorities to President Lopez in December
ü President notified campus of approved positions on 

January 4, 2023.   Ten new positions and three 
temporary, one-time positions were approved.

ü Divisions prioritizing non-personnel resource 
requests by early February

ü PBC to certify prioritization process on March 15, 
2023

125  Non-Personnel Resource Requests



We got very helpful feedback

● 33 survey respondents
● Feedback from IPC peer review participants
● Feedback from SSPC on January 25



Having specific dates helped…

2022-2023 Program Review Schedule

August 1 – Improve and Data Dashboards open
August Flex Day – PR Training – special invite for everyone up for comprehensive 
and all supervisors
September & October Divisions/Department Meetings – Divisions or 
departments discuss program reviews at monthly meetings
October 17 & 24 – Deans and VPs review and complete feedback for all program 
review materials at Cabinet meetings.
November 9 – SSPC Feedback, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. (join here)
November 10 - President's Office Program Review Peer Review Group Feedback 
(open to all)
November 16 & 17 – PBC Hosts Position Presentations
November 18 – IPC Feedback 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. (join here)
December 8 – Senates Do Position Prioritizations
February Division/Department Meetings – Divisions/departments meet to 
prioritize non-personnel resource requests
February 3 – Counseling/VPSS Office/Enrollment Services Department Meetings to 
prioritize non-personnel requests
March 15 – PBC receives and certifies non-personnel resource request 
prioritizations
March 17 – IPC Instructional Program Review Presentations

We recommend: 

ü Updating these dates for next 
year

ü Encouraging programs to work 
with PRIE as early as possible 
to consider their data and 
make custom data requests

ü Add more time between 
supervisor feedback and the 
final submittal

https://smccd.zoom.us/j/94809251078
https://canadacollege.edu/apc/index.php
https://smccd.zoom.us/j/85077041535


Improve communication

Make the Program Review website more user-friendly

● Make it easier to find the Nuventive/Improve login
● Provide excellent examples of Comprehensive Program Reviews, Annual Updates, 

SLO’s and SAO’s that others can refer to
● Be clear that programs should collaborate in a Google or Word doc and then paste and 

upload information into Nuventive/Improve
● Provide the schedule for all program review trainings and how to schedule 1:1 help 

sessions with PRIE and the Faculty Teaching & Learning Coordinator(s)



Improve questionnaires

● Modify instructional comprehensive program review questions 
slightly to improve clarity, reduce duplication, and be clearer as to 
program goals and related action plans

● Implement the new student services questionnaire adopted by 
SSPC in May, 2022 and consider additional changes.  Be sure to 
number the questions in the Word/Google templates.

● Update the administrative services questionnaire and what is 
expected in terms of service area outcomes (SAOs)



Clearly address ACCJC feedback

● By re-incorporating places for programs to ensure all program 
reviews include meaningful “action plans” to improve student 
access and success.





Improve Improve!!

● Supervisor feedback form to save work in Nuventive!
● Ensure program goals and related action plans are clear in Nuventive and 

flow smoothly from program reflections.
● Clearer labeling and flow of resource request form(s)
● Remove redundancy where possible
● Improve entry of personnel vs. non-personnel requests
● Improve downloads of files so they are complete and the last updated version



We are improving our culture of self-assessment and 
continuous improvement!
● All programs are up-dating their Student 

Learning Outcomes or Service Area 
Outcomes

● All programs will assess on a regular, timely 
basis

● Reflections on 3 years worth of assessments 
will allow all programs to get a better sense of 
the impact of their improvement efforts on 
student experiences


